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RE: Maurice Tomlinson
P-1628-18
Jamaica

Excellency:

| have the honor of addressing Your Excellency on behalf of the Inter-American Commission on
Human Rights in order to transmit to you, pursuant to Article 30(2) of its Rules of Procedure, copies of
the pertinent parts of a petition involving , which was received by this Executive Secretariat on August
19, 2018.

| respectfully request that Your Excellency’s Government submit a response to the petition
within three months of the date of transmission of this letter, in compliance with Article 30(3) of the
Commission’s Rules of Procedure.

This request for information implies no prejudgment regarding the decision the Commission
may adopt with respect to the petition’s admissibility.

In addition, | inform you that, based on Article 40(1) of the Rules of Procedure of the Inter-
American Commission, at any stage of the examination of a petition or case, on its own initiative or at
the request of the parties, the IACHR will place itself at the disposal of the petitioners and the State to
reach a friendly settlement based on respect for the human rights established in the American
Convention, the American Declaration, and other applicable instruments.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration,

%f/?

Mario Lopez-Garelli
By authorization
of the Executive Secretary

Her Excellency

Audrey Marks

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Jamaica to the Organization of American States
1520 New Hampshire Ave. NW

Washington, DC 20036
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The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights has the honor of
addressing the Permanent Mission of to the Organization of American States, in order to transmit a copy
of a note it has sent to that country’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs in connection with petition P-1628-18

(Maurice Tomlinson).

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights avails itself of this

opportunity to extend the assurances of its highest consideration to the Permanent Mission of Jamaica.
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